2007-05-02

Mr. and Mrs. Hagan

RR # 3 Hanover, Ontario

N4N 3B9

Fire Code # 033496
Attention: Ontario Energy Board and Mr. Glen MacDonald, Hydro 1 (Senior Advisor)
Mr. and Mrs. Hagan do request observer status in order to receive documents issued by the OEB  

concerning projects EB-2007-0050 and EB-2007-0051.  Please note that this E-mail has been sent within 

the 10 day service period.
Please note that we would appreciate a discussion concerning our southern property border line and 

the trees along that line adjacent to the east and west of tower # 210.  The terrain at that location is 
very steep downward due to a creek running through our property as well as the property located under 

tower # 210.  We believe Hydro 1 should leave all the trees possible in the creek area because the trees 
will not grow tall enough to be of harm to the wires or the towers.  We also have some major concerns 
about the wildlife along the creek through our property and the adjacent property now through the 
power line corridor.  We are willing to speak with a Hydro 1 representative concerning any of the topics 
mentioned above?
Due the fact we had our property up for sale before this notice was made we would appreciate your 

expediency in settling these matters.  Particularly the southern border of our property and the trees that

aline that border.  Would it be possible to discuss with your Realty and Forestation people as we did at 
the Hanover meeting May 1/07?  Contact: Phone #  1-519-364-6398 and E-mail lshagan@wightman.ca
Sincerely,

Mr. and Mrs. Len Hagan

